
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Wednesday, January 25, 2023                                                                             SWS/ACD/2022-23/65A 

   

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
Wishing you all a very Happy Republic Day. 

 The school will remain closed on 26th  and  27th January, 2023  for grades UKG-5  on account of 

Republic Day.  

Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


